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(S.D.)-Health Official Says Nine Deaths Due To Flu This Season

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 01/11/2013 10:05 AM
     PIERRE, S.D. (AP) - A South Dakota health official says nine people have
died as a result of the flu so far this year.
 
     State Epidemiologist Lon Kightlinger says this year's flu activity is occurring
earlier and at higher levels than in the past.
 
     All of the people who died from the flu were over the age of 75.
 
     The state has reported that 135 people have been hospitalized with the flu
so far. There have been 469 confirmed cases in the state.
 

     Kightlinger says it's not too late to get a flu shot.


